
As September kicks off, we would like to wish
all of our fair exhibitors the best of luck at the
Fulton County Fair. The FFA will be in charge
of the Pork Stand on Tuesday, September 6th.
If you are still wishing to sign up, please email
Miss Howell at ahowell@evgvikings.org. 

We will be traveling to the National FFA
Convention October 26-28th. The estimated
cost for the trip is around $650. Anyone 
 interested in attending or receiving further
information, please see Miss Howell. The first
deposit of $150 is due September 12, 2022. 

The FFA will be holding its annual chapter
party on September 24th from 6-8pm. All
members, parents, and community supporters
are welcomed to attend. We will hold a parent
meeting from 7:30-8pm. Please RSVP for the
purpose of food by emailing Miss Howell. 
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The Evergreen FFA would like to say hello! To better know what is
happening in our chapter, please visit our website at evergreen.theaet.com.
To see various pictures of FFA Members, like our Facebook page: Evergreen

FFA and follow our Instagram & Twitter at Evergreen_FFA. 

September 2-8 -
Fulton County
Fair
September 12 -
1st National
Convention
Deposit Due
September 21st
- Farm Science
Review
September 22nd
- County Soils
September 24th
- Chapter
Party/Parent
Meeting
September 26th
- District 1 Soils
September 28th
- OLLC

Upcoming Events

Top Leaders
Congratulations to our September Top Leaders! The
Evergreen FFA has decided each month to recognize
some of their amazing members! Congratulations to
this months members - Nathan Finfera, Lilly Herr,
Memphis LaPoint, & Brooklyn Schmidt.
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CDE Spotlight - Soils Judging
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How to Get Involved?

President:
     Kyle Feeback 
Secretary: 
      Jessica Campbell 
 Treasurer:      
     Meegan Gleckler
Reporter: 
     Haley Entenmann
Advisor: 
      Alexis Howell

The Evergreen FFA is a student ran organization. There is monthly
meetings, contests, field trips, community service, and much more! All
members are encouraged to get involved in one way or another. The
greatest and easiest way to see what is going on within the chapter is to
check out our website - evergreenffa.theaet.com. This has our calendar
and it will be updated weekly! Parents are also encouraged to get
involved by being a chaperone for trips, volunteering to work the Pork
Stand or Chicken BBQ or even becoming a part of our FFA Alumni
Chapter. You do not have to have been a past FFA member to join the
alumni! Check out the calendar to see the next upcoming event!

Rural Urban

Within FFA, members can compete in various different contests. The first one
Evergreen FFA will be participating in is Soil Judging. Ohio FFA recognizes to types of

soil judging, Rural & Urban.

Rural Soil Judging is where members
evaluate land for the usage and productivity

for crop production. 

Urban Soil Judging is where
members evaluate land for the
usage of building homes and

various other buildings. 

Any member is welcomed and encouraged to
participate in the county soil judging contest where you
will pick either Rural or Urban to compete in. The top 8

individuals in each division will then move onto the
district contest. County contest is September 22nd.


